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JOHNSTON ALLISON HORD SPONSORS 2024 
CAGC PINNACLE AWARDS
Johnston Allison Hord was proud to co-sponsor the Carolinas AGC (CAGC) 2024 Pinnacle Awards 
with Charlotte based CPA firm GreerWalker LLP. The annual awards ceremony occurred in January 
during the CAGC’s 104th Annual Convention in Charleston, SC. In addition to co-sponsoring the 
event, partner Gary Welch represented the firm as master of ceremonies.

The 2024 Pinnacle Awards recognized four major construction projects across North and South 
Carolina and one individual who, while not a contractor, has made significant contributions to the 
advancement of the construction industry in the Carolinas. Winners include a restoration of a historic 
Charleston building, a government building renovation, and two bridge projects. Representing 
contractors and other privately held businesses within the construction industry is a cornerstone of 
our firm. We are proud to support CAGC and the growth of the industry in the Carolinas.

Click here to learn more about Johnston Allison Hord and our construction services.

Click here to learn more about Carolinas AGC and see the complete list of the 2024 CAGC 
Pinnacle Awards winners.
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